
Sayyid Al-Hakeem met with Al-Shibah tribe Sheiks, dignitaries of Afak
district to discuss Diwaniyah’s services situation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, convened with the Sheiks and

dignitaries of the Al-Shibah tribe in the Afak district of Diwaniyah. Sheikh Meethaq Al-Shibah

was also present on 28/2/2024. During the meeting, Sayyid Al-Hakeem extended congratulations on

the auspicious births of the Imams of Ahl Al-Bayt (peace be upon them). H.E. highlighted the

journey  of  Iraq  and  its  people,  transitioning  from  dictatorship  to  democracy,  and  from

sectarianism to combating terrorism, notably against ISIS.

H.E. recalled the significant moments of the blessed popular uprising and the defensive jihad

fatwa, underscoring Iraq's current unprecedented levels of security, political stability, and

social cohesion. H.E. referenced the coalition's governance and regular leadership meetings as

signs of progress. Additionally, H.E. urged a departure from negative pessimism.

Moreover, H.E. stressed the importance of fairness for Diwaniyah province and the equitable

provision of services to its residents


